
Dodd Group is delighted to welcome the first of it's 2019
apprentice intake: Leon joins us today at our Stockton office as an
Electrical Apprentice. This year we have had a great many
applications for our apprenticeship scheme and it was a tough job
evaluating them and coming up with a shortlist. We have a great
new cohort starting over the next few weeks and we look forward
to supporting them throughout their time with us.

WELCOME TO OUR LATEST APPRENTICE
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